## S'Mart Community NEWSLETTER #1 20 FEB 2020

The S'Mart Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a stronger parent community. Check out our website for more details: <a href="https://www.smartcommunity.org.nz/https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/">https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/</a>

## School Fiesta Planning Time!!!!!

We're gearing up to have our first Fiesta in four years! It will be held late October / early November – we'll aim to avoid clashes with other schools if we can. We're really keen to hear your ideas on what would be good to see and how you can help. This is a great community event AND a great fundraiser and we will need a lot of parent participation and enthusiasm along the way.

Please come along to the first meeting –

Monday 2 March @ 7:30pm

St Martins School Staffroom

Or if you really can't wait, feel free to email your ideas through to Jo at Fiesta@smartcommunity.org.nz

## First S'Mart Community (PTA) Meeting of 2020

**ALL WELCOME** 

Monday 24 February @ 7:30pm

St Martins School Staffroom

## The S'Mart Community is on Facebook!

Like and Share our page here: <a href="https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/">https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/</a>

\*\*\*\*If you're keen to know what S'Mart Community events are coming up why not sign up to receive email reminders at www.smartcommunity.org.nz? \*\*\*\*\*